ALKI WEEKLY UPDATE 06-03-22 waliivansdorg

Greeting Aki families,

It is the second to last Friday of the year! | often forget how busy the month of June can be with all of the end of year
preparation and activities going on. | have a daughter graduating from high school this year, so we have been even
busier with graduation activities. Just a few more weeks. | hope you are able to maintain some balance in the midst of all
the craziness!

M

iPad Turn In

As you may know, students will NOT be getting iPads next year. Instead, each student will be issued a new laptop as
their 1:1 device.

That means we need all students to turn in their iPads this spring. We are planning on all iPad turn in occurring on
Wednesday, June 8th for 7/8th grade students, and Thursday, June 9th for all 6th grade students. 7/8th grade
students going on the field trip on June 8th will turn in their iPads June 9th

Please help your child make sure they have their brick and cord and are ready to turn their iPad in on the designated
days

Boundary Exceptions

If your student is currently on a boundary exception, you are now required to submit a new one each year. This is
a change from last year.

This can be done electronically on the district website.

Please call Student Welfare and Attendance at 360-313-1330 if you need any assistance.

Boundary exceptions are approved in the order in which they are completed and must be completed by June 10,
2022.

Upcoming Dates

o 6/7 Orchestra Concert- 7:00 pm

e 6/8 Orchestra Field Trip

e 6/8 iPad returns grades 7 and 8

e 6/8 Band Concert- 7:00 pm

e 6/9 iPad returns grade 6

e 6/9 Choir Concert- 7:00 pm

e 6/15  1:45 Early Release

e 6/16  1:45 Early Release- Last day of school
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